
 

                                 

 
Trading Update – Casino Canberra – February 2017 

 
10 March 2017 

The Board of Aquis Entertainment Limited (AQS) is pleased to announce that business activity levels at 
the Company’s Casino Canberra property continue to show year on year growth, following 
refurbishment of the facility and as the roll out of targeted Marketing programs continue.  

Actual Gross Gaming Revenue (GGR) for February 2017 reached $1,937,027, 11% lower than January 
2017 actual GGR ($2,166,835) (predominantly due to less trading days in the month) and 10% higher 
than February 2016 actual GGR ($1,763,750).  

Gaming department expenses for the month remained in line with previous periods. 
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